
PUBLIC NOTICE 

On October 27, 2020, the Gold Hill Planning Commission will hold a public hearing to take public 

testimony regarding an application for a Minor Partition request asking to partition an existing 

approximately .82 acre parcel into three parcels: Parcel 1: 19,231 square feet; Parcel 2: 11,181 square 

feet; Parcel 3: 5,591 square feet., for property located at 1174 2nd Avenue, Gold Hill Oregon. 

The meeting will be held at 6:00 p.m. at the Gold Hill City Hall, 420 6th Avenue, Gold Hill, Oregon. 

Notice given this 15th day of October, 2020 by Jessica Simpson, City Recorder. Notice also published on 

city website: www.cityofgoldhill.com  
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